
 

Charles Street Work Update 
The Charles Street Bus Bridge and Busway 
Project is being delivered by Main Roads on 
behalf of the Public Transport Authority (PTA).  

The project will provide a long-term solution to 
improve bus transport into the city and ease 
traffic congestion.  

Night-works 
From 11 to 13 January, Charles Street between 
Newcastle Street and Janet Street will be 
resurfaced. This work will be carried out at night 
and during the day and requires temporary 
closures of Prospect Place and Ivy Street at 
Charles Street.  

Night work hours will be between midnight 
and 7am.  Work during the day will be 
between 7am and 7pm. 

We will be using road building machinery to 
realign traffic lanes and to lay the new road 
surface (asphalt).  We will endeavour to 
minimise noise and vibration as much as 
possible and will be working within the limits of 
the project’s noise and vibration management 
plan. 

Residents may experience some noise related 
to machinery moving around on-site and the 
removal of the existing road surface. 

Should you have any concerns regarding the 
noise levels during the works, please call our 
Project Engineer (Christian Joder 0417 515 
264).  

 

Prospect Place and Ivy Street 
For Prospect Place: please use the alternative 
access outlined on the map overleaf during the 
closure, which will be in place from 12 midnight 
Wednesday 11 January until 12 noon Thursday 
12 January. 

For Ivy Street: please use the alternative 
access outlined on the map overleaf. Access 
through this private route will be for 
approximately two hours during the day on 
Thursday 12 January and from midnight until 
approximately midday on Friday 13 January. 
The access will be supervised by an accredited 
traffic controller. 

Information on specific traffic impacts is kept up 
to date on the project website at: 
https://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/BuildingRoad
s/Projects/UrbanProjects/Pages/charlesbusbridg
e.aspx. 
 
Future notifications 
To receive updates about the project please 
email 
charlesstbusbridge@mainroads.wa.gov.au.  

To receive real-time traffic updates please like 
Main Roads on Facebook or follow Main Roads 
on Twitter at Perth_traffic. 

If you have any project related questions please 
call Main Roads on 138 138.   

Please note: Any changes to schedule will be 
communicated as soon as possible. 
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